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D’ABUNDO

CAROL AND ANTHONY D’ABUNDO

Mr. Anthony D’Abundo and Mrs. Carol D’Abundo of Marmora,
NJ celebrated their 45th Wedding Anniversary on August 20,
2011. The couple married in Ocean City, NJ in the summer of
1966 after meeting in Somers Point, NJ at Gregory’s Bar. Mr.
D’Abundo grew up in Chester, PA and Ocean City, NJ while
Mrs. D’Abundo is from Glenolden, PA. After marrying, they
resided in South Jersey and have been local business owners for
the past 45 years. Mrs. D’Abundo was a teacher in Woodbine,
NJ until the arrival of her two daughters, Dr. Denise D'’Abundo
and Dr. Michelle D’Abundo. Both children followed in their
mother’s footsteps by serving as educators. Mr. D’Abundo is
an accomplished billiards player and has been the captain and
member of many pool teams in South Jersey.

Mr. and Mrs. D’Abundo enjoy antiquing and walking the
boardwalk. Their Pennsylvania roots are evident as they are avid
Phillies fans. Mr. and Mrs. D’Abundo are well respected and loved
by their family and friends. Please join us in wishing many more
years of happiness and health for this special couplel!

60TH ANNIVERSARY

HAPPY 60TH ANNIVERSARY
Thanks for the memories.
We Love You
From your family:
Peter, Michael, Barbara and, Phil

COX ~ AMUEI.S

MONIQUE COX AND CHRISTOPHER SAMUELS

Ms. Jeannetta Cox and Mr. Kevin Cox, both New Jersey
natives, would like fo announce the engagement of their daughter
Monique Cox to Christopher Samuels, son of Mr. James & Mrs.
Shirley Samuels. The bride-to-be is a New Jersey native and
2002 graduate of Pleasantville High School. She currently attends
the University of Alabama and is the President of PRO-ssistant
Solutions, an organization specializing and providing services in
business development and management.

The groom-to-be is an Alabama native, alumni of the University
of Alabama and retired NFL All-Pro Offensive Tackle for the
Washington Redskins. Currently, he coaches football and mentors
inspiring young athletes through his non-profit organization, The
Chris Samuels Foundation.

The happy couple is planning a March 2012 wedding ceremony
in the Nation’s Capitol amongst their family and dearest friends.

COURTNEY PATRICE BUNCH

Courtney Patrice Bunch was awarded a Masters Degree in
Accounting and Financial Management from the Devry University
Keller Graduate School of Business and Management in Fort
Lauderdale, Florida on June 25, 2011. Courtney is a 1984
graduate of Atlantic City High School. She received her Bachelors
of Science Degree in Accounting from Virginia Commonwealth
University, Richmond, Virginia in May 1988.

Currently, Courtney is the Financial Controller at a casino in
Pompano Beach, Florida. She is the daughter of Constance G.
Ingram of Atlantic City, N.J. and the late Rev. James F. Ingram, Jr.

Courtney and her husband, Kenneth, are the proud parents of
three beautiful daughters; Kenya, 19, Kendall, 16 and Kendra, 15.
They reside in Deerfield Beach, Florda.

RIHL ~ PENNIMAN

ROSS PENNIMAN AND DIANA RIHL

Bruce and Linda Rihl of Somers Point, NJ are happy to
announce the engagement of their daughter, Diana Ruth, to
Ross Lawrence Penniman, son of David and Carolyn Penniman
of Alanson, Michigan. They were engaged while visiting Ross’s
grandparents’ cottage on Lake Walloon in Michigan. Diana and
Ross met in Baltimore, Maryland in 2009. They traveled and
completed volunteer work together in India and have returned to
Baltimore where they are living and working. Ross is an engineer
for API, Inc. Diana is a specialty services employee for Whole
Foods Market, Inc.

Diana is a Mainland High School and York College of Pa.
graduate. Ross graduated from Ogemaw Heights High School,
West Branch, Michigan, and the University of Michigan. A March,
2012 wedding is planned.

DR. KAY HADLEY

Congratulations to my wife, Dr. Kay Hadley, MBA, on achieving
your Doctorate of Ministry Degree and launching your website:
“Embracing Ministry” that will expose, inspire and empower the
Body of Christl

Love, David

For More Information Please Call
Cathy Sanderlin at 609-463-6723
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